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6th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back!

This letter contains some important information for the start of the year.

Book Bags
Book bags will be checked on Thursdays and the children will be sent home with a book. Please make sure the reading record is signed every time you read with your child. 

P.E.
P.E. will take place on Monday afternoon. Please can you send your child to school in their school uniform with their PE kit in a bag to change in to. Please ensure that your child has appropriate clothes and footwear for this day. 

Mathletics
Mathletics will be uploaded weekly on Monday. Please ensure your child has logged in and completed the task each week. 

Swimming
[bookmark: _GoBack]This year, Clippers class will be starting swimming sessions on the 12th of September. These will take place on a Tuesday morning so please ensure your child has appropriate clothing for swimming. This must include: a swimming costume or swimming trunks and a swimming cap. I should remind you that a swimming cap is a mandatory requirement in order for your child to enter the swimming pool. These can be purchased from the office for £2.00

I look forward to working with you and your child this year!

Yours sincerely,
 	
Anum
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